NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

	Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of INDIANAPOLIS PUBLIC SCHOOL CORPORATION, Marion County, Indiana, that due to incorrect assessed valuation the School Corporation adopted an incorrect levy and rate for its Referendum Tax Levy Fund and its Pre-2009 Referendum Debt Fund. The School Corporation Board will hold a re-adoption meeting on January 12, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. local time, at the Indianapolis Public Schools District Office, Board Room, 120 E Walnut Street, Indianapolis, Indiana 46204, to adopt the following corrected levy and rate for the following funds:
                                                   Fund                               Levy                    Rate
0022 Referendum Tax Levy Fund

$43,000,000

$0.2100

0187 Referendum Debt Pre-2009

$25,000,000

$0.1600



	


